
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Following consultations with Subject Departments a schedule of assessment and an 

assessment framework has been agreed for each of the year groups. Teachers will 

communicate the details of assessment with each of their class groups and support and  

guide students toward completing the assessment task(s).  

Assessment schedules have been devised to encompass a range of elements as relevant to 

reporting: 

- November Assessment Outcomes 

- Project/Practical work 

- CBA Submissions 

- Assignments (class-based and on line) 

- Oral Assessment 

Elements will be weighted /addressed in end of year reporting in-line with the assessment 

activities relevant to individual departments. Student engagement with the learning and 

teaching activities and assignments over the recent weeks will also be  

considered in the assessment framework with due consideration to those who have 

experienced significant access issues. 

I would like to thank you all for the support that you have shown the school during this 

period of uncertainty. I would also ask that you continue to encourage your son/daughter 

to stay engaged with their teachers and the remote learning process.  

Yours sincerely, 

D. McCormack 

 


